

PTO Meeting Agenda

Date: May 6, 2020

Principal's Remarks

Officer Reports

- VP
- Treasurer

Past Event/s

- A huge thanks to teachers and staff for working tirelessly to maintain the student's connections and community during distance learning
- A giant thank you to Amy Leonardi for getting this year's yearbook, the 4th grade tributes and the inserts together for our students. For collecting orders from home and organizing for distribution. We all can not thank you enough.

New Business

- Teacher Appreciation
- Yearbooks
 - Late order updates
 - Amy Leonardi update and plan for distribution
- 4th grade tribute
 - Slide show will still go out to 4th grade families via access link
 - o Ideas from organization
- 2020-2021 fundraising that allows for social distancing